
Glasgow Violence Against Women Partnership – Update noted. 
 
2 There was submitted and noted a report by the Executive Director of 
Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and Sustainability regarding an update on the work 
of the Glasgow Violence Against Women Partnership (GVAWP), advising  
 
(1) that the production of the GVAWP city wide Glasgow Strategic Plan (GSP) 

remained in draft format and that the Scottish Government and COSLA had 
now produced a refresh of the Equally Safe Delivery Plan on 13th August 
2024, which would accompany and align to the GSP, with the final draft being 
presented to committee in November 2024;  

 
(2) of the current GVAMP activity and the range of work and projects that had 

been supported as a response to the pandemic and which had continued in 
recognition of the impact of the cost-of-living crisis on those experiencing 
violence against women; 

 
(3) of updates on the WAIR Group (Women, Asylum Immigration & Refugees) 

working group, the Women, Destitutuion and No Recourse to Public Funds 
project and the Glasgow Multi-agency Risk Assessment Conference 
(MARAC) Steering Group; and 

 
(4) that Glasgow City Health and Social Care Partnership, Governance Board 

had requested a practice audit to be undertaken to consider if there would be 
means to reduce the volume of referrals safely and robustly to Glasgow 
MARAC. 

 
 


